
 

 
From: Turner, Stephen <sturner@london.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 2:27 PM 
To: Woolsey, Heather  
Subject: Re: Waste Management Working Group 
 
I am interested in continuing my work on the working group. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Steve 
 
 
Stephen Turner 
Councillor - Ward 11 
City of London, Canada 
 


